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Wednesday 4th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers, 
 
 
Re:  Meet the Teacher  
 
On Tuesday 11th February 2020, the staff at Pakenham Consolidated School will be 
available to meet with parents and community members.   
 
We have called the evening, ‘Meet the Teacher Night’.  This is an informal evening 
where your child can show you where their classroom is and introduce you to their 
teacher.   
 
We will be open from 4.00pm until 6.00pm.  This will give working parents an 
opportunity to call in and have a look around.   
 
There are no formal bookings and you do not have to let us know if you will be 
coming.  If you have any information to share with your child’s teacher, this would 
be a great opportunity to do so.    
 
If you require a more formal conversation with your child’s teacher, please speak 
to the teacher to arrange a time that is suitable for you both. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Katrina Stewart 
Principal 
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